
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Hope this finds everyone well! Please fill out the  Technology Request Form-Update to reserve a 

device for your student to utilize during remote learning. For multiple students, please fill out a form for 

each student. GES staff will contact you with information regarding a time, date, and location to pick up 

your device. 

For families who intend to continue in Choice Remote Learning beyond September 8, please go ahead 

and complete the orientation and application as soon as possible so we can continue planning 

accordingly. The timeline to submit the remote learning application has been extended to 11:59 pm 

Tuesday, August 11. Please visit the Website for information about how to access the orientation and 

application form in Skyward Family Access.  

Please continue to check your email, visit social media and the Reconnect 2020 website for updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christy Fehler 

Principal, Gililland Elementary 

cfehler@ems-isd.net 

817-232-0331 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DaLcezEZ_NketRFil2pZnYFJ1NHufyy9IsQTEVPN0tWhURFpES1NBVTc4SjZJT1JFTFlVUDcxSzNLVi4u&data=02%7C01%7Cmcamacho%40ems-isd.net%7Cf79a5ee8de474651bef908d83d4f80ac%7Ccc1eb7687f464736ad4458a5da966760%7C1%7C0%7C637326758959606511&sdata=CdvXI16kcxKcrJk5irrK%2BQtnCp3Re3MmBP28qiQF2%2BE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.emsisd.com/domain/7428
https://www.emsisd.com/domain/7428


 


